
White Hall Township Library Board of Trustees Monthly Meeting 

April 14, 2025 

The White Hall Township Library Board of Trustees Monthly Meeting was held on Monday, April 14, 

2025 with Bill Edwards, Mary Frances Tunison, Allie Cox, Pam Painter, Matt Riegel-Pinkerton, Dawn 

Ballard and Mary Jane Steelman present. 

President Riegel-Pinkerton called the meeting to order at 5:25 p.m. 

The minutes were approved as read. 

Treasurer’s Report: Balance on 3/31/25, $52,934.03. The report will be filed for audit.  

Library Director’s Report:  

March loan branch circulation was 608 and the item branch circulation was 790. The Juvenile circulation 

has increased for a total of 272.    

Activities as follows: Little Feet in March and April, Lego club averaged 14, Story Hour averaged 8, Move 

n’ Groove averaged 11 in attendance. 

 Becky Hoaglin with Boyd’s Life Solutions program will be at the library on 4/16/25. Art with Tammy on 

4/18/25. 

 Letters have been sent to local businesses to ask for donations for the Summer Reading program. The 

theme is Operation READ. The dates are 5/30, 6/6, 6/20 and 6/27. 

 Julia is planning a pirate event for after school, so our older children can attend. 

The IPLAR grant is being worked on. A grant from DKG for graphic novels is currently being worked on. 

 Old Business: 

The new shelving is complete and the books have been reorganized. 

New Business:  

None 

The next meeting will be Monday, May 12, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. 

There being no further business before the board the meeting was adjourned at 5:59 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Dawn Ballard, Secretary  


